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 Council of ACT Motor Clubs
[bookmark: _GoBack]Shannons Wheels
Invitation to all enthusiasts’ vehicle clubs to enter the Shannons Wheels 2018 vehicle display in Queanbeyan NSW. 

Wheels has been conducted by the Council of ACT Motor Clubs since 1982 and has raised more than $400 000 for charities. 

For the first time, the event will be held outside of the National Capital. 
Funds raised at 2018 event will be donated to Technical Aid to the Disabled and the Aged (TADACT) 

More than 800 vehicles, including antique cars, commercials, motor bikes, special interest and modified vehicles will be on display at the Queanbeyan Showground from 10am to 3pm on Sunday 4 March 2018. 

People attending the event will also have the opportunity to attend the Queanbeyan Multicultural festival which is a short walk from the showground. 

2018 is the 50th anniversary of the founding of the Canberra Antique and Classic Motor Club, one of the largest vehicle clubs in the Capitol Region, the club has taken on the task of organising Wheels in 2018 as part of its anniversary celebrations.  

Wheels is supported by Shannons Insurance, the 75 clubs affiliated to the Council of ACT Motor Clubs, vehicle clubs from around the region and the Queanbeyan Palerang Regional Council. 

To assist the organisers to prepare a ground plan it would be appreciated if clubs entering the event advise the approximate number of vehicles they expect to be displayed. Each club entered need be able to nominate two club volunteers to help with tasks such as early morning marshalling and cleaning up the area. Each club will also be responsible to leave their own area neat and tidy before departing the showground.
Please note that drip trays are required.

For further information please contact:
 Brett Goyne:  brett.goyne@grapevine.com.au

Bob Alexander: rjacgs@hotmail.com
Roger Amos: amosr@grapevine.com.au
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